PROPOSED CONSTITUTION AND BY-LAWS CHANGES

Over the course of its lifetime, the VCA has amended its Constitution and By-Laws several
times to reflect its evolution and changing conditions.

A number of VCA members and the Executive Board have worked over the last several months
to once again update these documents, which will be sent to the April 2020 AGM for a vote by
the membership.

The main changes proposed include newly worded Mission and Purpose statements, changes
to the descriptions of the responsibilities of the Vice President and Treasurer, and limits to
non-budgeted expenses.

For those who are interested in the details, you can view the Constitution and By-Laws
currently in effect on the VCA website, as well as the proposed Constitution and By-Laws.

Looking forward to seeing you (or your proxy) at the AGM to vote on these changes. If you have
guestions or suggestions regarding any of these revisions, please contact Mona Babin at
mtmbabin@gmail.com before April 15, 2020.
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